
The Scottish Bridge Union is pleased to announce its first 
international on-line pairs tournament. 

This new open event has significant prizes, including extra 
awards for the best mixed, senior and junior (U26) pairs.  See 
https://www.sbu.org.uk/?view=article&id=1558:britannia-
hotels-swiss-pairs&catid=158 for more information. 

The SBU hopes to attract entries from around the world. We 
are particularly grateful to our sponsors – Britannia Hotels – 
for providing all the prizes. 

The event will be played online on RealBridge on Saturday 6th 
September – 11.00 hrs UK time start.  

Put the date in your diary! 

Entries are being accepted from 6th August via the SBU 
website (https://www.sbu.org.uk/). 
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